
MUNICIPAL      CORPORATION      PATIALA 

 

Notice 

It is hereby informed to all concerned that the interview for the post of Assistant Project 

Manager (SWM & O&M), which was earlier scheduled to be held on Monday, 25th 

August 2025, has been postponed until further orders. 

Only shortlisted candidates will be informed individually through email regarding the revised 

date, schedule, and venue of the interview once finalized. 

All applicants are advised to visit the Municipal Corporation, Patiala website regularly 

for new updates. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

         

Municipal Corporation Patiala 

DATE: 22-08-2025 


